
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 January 10, 2023  

 

WELCOME TO AUB!   
 

It gives us great pleasure to welcome you to the AUB community. We expect you will 
find an inspiring campus life and a powerful educational journey here. The New Student 
Orientation (NSO) will help you take the first steps. There is so much to explore! 

The five-days NSO runs from January 10, 2023 through January 18, 2023 and is 
designed to guide you through important information that you should know about AUB 
departments and services. The NSO will be delivered in a blended format where the first 
two weeks will be on AUB’s learning management system Moodle. You will then have 
in-person sessions with your departments and advisors when you join the Faculty 
orientation sessions starting January 17, 2023. 

Please access the NSO checklist and make sure to complete it by the set deadlines. 

To be able to access the NSO and AUB platforms you must activate your AUBnet 
account and AUB email by January 6, 2023. You will find the steps you need to follow 
along with other helpful guidelines in the New Students Welcome Instructions. 

Submission of Official Documents: 

You must submit all official documents required to complete your admissions file prior 
to registration. These documents are listed in the letter of admission and/or acceptance 
email sent previously. If you still did not meet the English language requirements, 
please check the next AUB-EN registration dates today and arrange to take the required 
tests.Once the spring term begins,you may no longer attempt to place into a more 
advanced English class. 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/SAO/Pages/New-Student-Orientation.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/SAO/Pages/New-Student-Orientation.aspx
https://lms.aub.edu.lb/course/view.php?id=17521#section-1
https://www.aub.edu.lb/SAO/Pages/NewStudentChecklist.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/newstudents/newstudents-welcome-instructions2021-22.pdf
http://www.aub.edu.lb/admissions/english/
https://aub.edu.lb/oira/Pages/Testing.aspx


For International Students (Degree seeking, Exchange, and Visiting): 

All international students are strongly encouraged to attend the Office of International 
Program’s (OIP) on-campus session on Monday January 16, 2023 and follow the 
International Student Welcome Program on Moodle.  Refer to OIP’s Accepted Students 
website. You may also refer to our pre-arrival checklist. 

Housing: 

If you are still interested in campus housing you may find more information here. 

Once again, we are excited to welcome you to campus, and we wish you a great start in 
your academic journey! 

   
Kind Regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 
 

 

 

 

https://lms.aub.edu.lb/course/view.php?id=17521#section-1
https://www.aub.edu.lb/oip/internationals/Pages/accepted.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/oip/internationals/Pages/accepted.aspx
https://www.aub.edu.lb/oip/internationals/Documents/Pre-arrival_Checklist.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/SAO/housing/Pages/Housingrates.aspx

